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September, Fall 2024 

Dear Parents and Students,  

It has already been 4 weeks since the start of the fall semester at New Life Korean 
School in 2024. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued 
interest in our school and for entrusting us with your children's education. All of our 
teachers are committed to providing a healthy and safe learning environment where 
students can learn about Korean culture and language. 

As a reminder, please review the following information to ensure smooth cooperation 
with our teachers regarding class instruction, dinner preparation, and safe 
transportation to and from school. 

1. School Operations 

 Fall Semester: August 16 - November 22 
 Class Times: 5:30 PM - 7:25 PM 
 Each class will start promptly at 5:30 PM. We kindly ask for your cooperation 

in ensuring that all students are seated in their classrooms by 5:30 PM so as not 
to disrupt the teacher's lesson. As you may already know, regular classes will 
end at 7:25 PM starting this semester.  

Time Activity Note 

5:00 - 5:30 PM Arrival, incomplete 
homework review 

Students completing assignments receive 
assistance from tutors and prepare for class. 

5:30 – 6:20 PM Period 1 Classrooms 

6:20 – 6:40 PM Dinner Fellowship Hall/Parents Volunteers 

6:40 – 7:25 PM Period 2 Receive homework and classroom cleanup 

7:25 PM –  Student dismissal or AWANA 
participation 

 AWANA starts at 7:40 PM (details 
TBD) 

 

2. Registration Fee Payment 

 If you haven’t, tuition can be paid in cash or by check (payable to New Life 
Korean School, please write the student's name in the memo). 

 First child/student: $200, Second: $180, Third: $150, Fourth: $120 

3. Student and Parent Notes 
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 Please provide information about students’ food preferences or allergies to the 
vice principal, or class teacher.  

 To ensure a safe learning environment for all members of our school, please 
cooperate by strictly adhering to our school regulations. 

 New Life Korean School is supported by New Life Mission Church. Students 
may learn about the Bible, sing hymns, and pray as needed. If you haven't 
registered with our church yet but wish to participate in the worship and 
register for the church, please contact the staff or the pastors at the church for 
inquiries. Check out the church website for more information. 

4. Upcoming Important Dates 

 Korean Cultural Event Day 
o Date: Saturday, September 14th, 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
o Location: Izakaya (2710 S Havana St, Aurora, CO 80014) parking lot 
o This event is hosted by the local community and is open to anyone 

interested in Korean culture. (FYI, this event is not organized or 
sponsored by our school.) 

 Historical and Cultural Experience Event 
• Date: Saturday, October 5 
• This event is hosted by the Colorado Korean Schools Association and 

will be held at Saemoon Korean School. Specific details regarding time, 
participation fees, etc., will be announced later. 

5. Parents Meal Service Volunteers 

 Our school provides dinner for students, and we need parent volunteers. The 
school's meal preparation team will prepare the meals, and parent volunteers 
will assist with simple tasks. Please meet the school volunteers in the kitchen at 
around 5:00 PM on your assigned day. 

6. Other Inquiries and Information 

 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  
 New Life Korean School Website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org  
 Newsletters will be regularly sent to the email address used during student 

registration. If someone around you is not receiving newsletters, please contact 
us at the above email address. 

It seems like the hot summer is finally coming to an end. We, the entire faculty, pray 
for the health and peace of all families during this transitional season. Thank you. 

New Life Korean School 

“I have no greater joy than to hear that my children are walking in the truth.” 

3 John 1:4 

https://newlifekoreanschool.org/english/
https://newlifecolorado.net/
mailto:conlmcks@gmail.com
https://newlifekoreanschool.org/

